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Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 

 

I am pleased to introduce myself as new Deputy Headteacher leading on Culture 

and Personal Development, Mr Newman.  

As Deputy Headteacher for Culture and Personal Development I am responsible for 

overseeing the pastoral care and personal development of all of our pupils.  This 

includes their social, emotional and behavioural well-being. 

We believe that strong pastoral care and personal development are essential 

components of a well-rounded education, and we are committed to providing our 

pupils with the support they need to succeed. For this, we need your support too.  A 

strong partnership between families and school is essential to enable your children, our 

students, to grow into ambitious, respectful and kind young adults. 

As Ms Mason informed you in the headteacher update I am currently working with 

students, staff and Governors in relaunching our school values and will shortly be 

sending a Microsoft Form link via ‘My Child at School’ asking for feedback regarding 

this, we would be grateful if you could complete this form to ensure we capture your 

voice; representing your opinions and values. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr M. Newman 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


